$ % ¥ District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

August 3, 2007

Mr. Dan Tangherlini

City Administrator

John A. Wilson Building

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 521
Washington, DC 20004

Mr. Tangherlini:

Our Commission, at our properly noticed meeting on J uly 12, 2007, and with a quoram present,
voted unanimously to request that citizens be able to file complaints about the improper use of
public space by using the very effective and valued Mayor's Citywide Call Center on the World
Wide Web.

Other than tree maintenance, there is no way to use the web-based Call Center for the important
"quality-of-life" problems that arise in public space. Accordingly, we suggest the following
categories be added:

Hlegal driveways — new curb cuts, excessive width

Parking in the public space

Excessive fence height

Failure of utility companies to properly close and resurface cuts made in roads and curbs
Ilfegal temporary no-parking signs

Residential utility boxes installed on public space
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We would be happy to meet with representatives of District Department of Transportation, the
Call Center staff and/or your office.

On behalf of the Commission,

et Famn

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

ce:
Mr. Emeka Moneme, Director, District Department of Transportation
Ms. Janice Quintana, Office of Unified Communication

Councilmember Tommy Wells
Councilmember Mary Cheh
Councilmember Kwame Brown

For more information about our Commission, please visit our website af www.aneGe, oFg



